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Dear Chief~Master Robert Ott,
     Please accept this letter of both recognition and recommendation on your upcoming “2011 Super Summer International Korean Martial Arts Seminar”.

     We hope that your event will be well-attended, as it represents the best in traditional Korean martial arts. Please know that you have the full support of the “World Sin~Moo Hapkido Federation”, its leadership and worldwide membership. Keep up the great work!

Respectfully yours,
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DoJu Ji, Han Jae

Hapkido-Founder

World Sin~Moo Hapkido Federation

 Chairman

Kenneth P. MacKenzie

10th Dahn, Grandmaster

World Sin~Moo Hapkido Federation

President

www.WorldSinMooHapkidoFederation.com
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